
The South Hedland Volunteer Fire and Rescue service is
part Department of Fire and Emergency service. The
volunteer firefighters cover South Hedland for all fire and
rescue services. The fire station responds to over 200
incidents a year, their crews travel vast distances
responding to emergencies in the community, the
volunteers not only respond to emergencies in and around
Port Hedland and South Hedland. The volunteers conduct
training sessions once a week and respond to any
emergencies they are called to respond to any time of the
day or night.

On a very hot Tuesday 7th November, a team of 7
volunteers from BHP volunteered their day to help the
South Hedland VFRS. The main task of the day was to finish
off the project they began at the last team day, which was
leveling and laying turf at the back of the station. 

While the hard working team was there they also whipper
snipped, sprayed weeds and gave the trucks a good clean.

A big thank you to this team for putting in a huge effort
especially on such a warm day. We hope you enjoyed the
volunteering experience, South Hedland VFRS was amazed
by the work that was completed.

Well done BHP!

SAVING THE DAY!

Click here to 
view photos 
from the day.
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